
Wednesday, January 24th 

 
Penny Wars -  January 29th through Feb. 2nd.   
 
There will be a mandatory Science Olympiad meeting today, from 3:45 to 4:15 to discuss this 
Saturday's schedule.  Please see Mrs. Guzman in room 808 with any questions. 
 
The deadline to order yearbooks is April 11, 2018  - cost is now $35.00.  
 
Forms in the office:  Athletic Development and Wellness Program 
 
Group/Club Photos for yearbook - February 14th 
 
Attention 7th grade students interested in going on the Washington, D.C. trip next year - the deadline to sign up 
and receive the discounted rate has been extended to January 31st.  See your social studies teacher or Ms. 
Craig if you have any questions. 
 
If anyone has any extra working Christmas lights of any kind that they would be willing to donate to the 8th 
grade dance, it would be greatly appreciated. Please bring them to the front office.  
 
We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students 
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of 
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do 
expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for 
redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student 
activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!!  Please check the attached list and 
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program.  You 
may be surprised with some of the items! 
 


